2017 Quality Measures Submission 
02/15/2018

Good Afternoon, 
As we approach the end of the 2017 Data Submission window for MIPS reporting, I would like to offer a reminder that your OEIS NR data reports are now available in Syncrony 2.   Login credentials were sent out on Friday, February 9, 2018.  If you have not received your login, please contact support@syncronyedc.com for assistance. 
At this time, physicians may review their 2017 data in the Syncrony 2, and make any corrections.  Corrections to 2017 data must be made in the Syncrony 1 Portal, but will be reflected in the Syncrony 2 reports.  
Deadline for Quality Measure Selection and OEISNR MIPS Reporting Election: March 6, 2018
By March 6, 2018, physicians who elect to report 2017 Quality Measures through OEIS National Registry QCDR must:
· Confirm their final measure selections through the QPP 2017 MIPS Reporting Election Status form at 
*We encourage our QCDR participants to submit all quality measures they can above the general requirements for 2017 to maximize value and data collection. (For more information on the OEIS NR MIPS and QCDR Measures available for 2017, please see the attached “Quality Measures Selection Info” sheet attached.)  You may upload all required documents directly in this form.
· Review and verified the accuracy and completeness of name, email address, NPI and TIN under which you bill Medicare, and submit tax documentation to verify TIN.  Note: Tax Identification Number(s) are required for MIPS participation. You must provide supporting documentation to show your TIN is active and used to bill Medicare Part B services. CMS requires OEIS NR to gather documentation to verify Taxpayer Identification Numbers for a sample of participants. To comply with this requirement, you must upload official documentation that clearly displays your TIN, such as a tax document or submitted Medicare claim.
· Sign and return an attestation statement (please see attached) once you have reviewed your data.  This statement allows physicians to attest that the data submitted is complete and accurate for the 2017 MIPS reporting year and, authorizes OEIS National Registry to submit measures to CMS. *No quality measures will be sent to CMS without attestation completed.
The fee for 2017 MIPS reporting is $399 per physician.  Please note that, for 2017, OEIS NR is approved by CMS to support individual reporting for QPP Quality category.  You can check your MIPS reporting status using the QPP NPI Lookup Tool at https://qpp.cms.gov/participation-lookup.  
Final Day for 2017 Quality Measures Submission- March 31, 2018
[bookmark: _GoBack]This is the last day the OEIS National Registry QCDR will submit quality measure data to CMS. Submissions to CMS will begin early March. 
